Andrew Leon

From: Matt Anderson <mtanderson8821@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2023 7:04 PM

To: Andrew Leon

Subject: New Apartment building

Mr. Leon, | am all for having more housing in King County but | think in the downtown core of Mercer
Island all new buildings should have retail on the 1st floor of the buildings so we can continue to build a
thriving vibrant downtown. Can you help me understand why the new apartment building downtown
has been approved? (File No DSR22-014.)

Thanks

Matt Anderson
Mercer Island Resident



